
Good Evening:  

Please see attached. I am OPPOSED to Ranked Choice Voting. 

We need to maintain the system of one citizen, one vote and not complicate the  

voting process for CT voters. There should be one day for voting, manual counting to produce 
results on that day. All schools should be closed on Election Day, in order to accommodate voting 
and counting so that the winner(s) can be announced by the end of the day. 

The one citizen, one vote system is not broken, there is no need to fix it. 

 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Anne B. Sadlon 

Sandy Hook Resident 

 


